
APPENDIX C. 
 
Grant Allocations to Voluntary and Community Organisations 2006/2007.  
 

1. Area Committees considered those grant applications whose activities 
primarily benefited their areas during the January / February cycle of 
meetings. Some Area Committees have requested that additional 
grants be made.  

 
2. The options available to Executive Board are: 

 
o To fund the increases by deducting the amount from another 

organisation listed in Appendix B. 
o To fund the increase by deducting the amount from the earmarked 

small / emergency grants or arts development funds. 
o Not to fund the increases. 
o Refer back to area committees for support from area committee 

revenue budgets. 
 
The comments are summarised below and Executive Board are requested to 
reach a decision on each of the following: 
 
North East Area Committee 
To provide a total of £2,200 additional funding to be allocated as: 
 
Wood Farm Youth Centre – to provide additional grant funding of £1500 
(£500 grant agreed by NE Area Committee 24/01/06) 
Cowley Amateur Boxing Club – to agree additional grant funding of £700 (no 
grant recommended) 
 
Cowley Area Committee 
To provide a total of £2,250 additional funding to be allocated as: 
 
Florence Park Bowls Club – to provide additional grant funding of £2,250 
(£3,750 grant agreed by Cowley Area Committee 01/02/06) 
 
South East Area Committee 

To provide a total of £34,400 additional funding to be allocated as: 
 
Pathways Workshop (£34,400 requested, no grant recommended). 
 
To pass on to the Executive Board the Committee’s concern at the sharp 
reduction in the proposed funding for the Blackbird Leys Bowls Club (£1,500 
grant agreed, £3,300 drop from previous year). 
 
East Area Parliament 
EAP requested clarification of the amount shown as unrestricted reserves 
within East Oxford Community Association’s (EOCC) accounts. The 
organisations accountant has explained that these reserves are not liquid 
assets and are therefore unavailable to be used by the Trustees. EOCC have 



reduced their request to £5,000. Executive Board are asked to take this 
information into consideration and come to a decision about the request. 


